
 
 

To, 
Mr. Khushal Choudhary                           VPIL/BSEL/2024-25/25092024 
BSE Ltd.,            Wednesday, September 25, 2024 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400 001 (Maharashtra) 
 

 

Sub.: Clarification on significant movement in price of the security. 
 
Ref.- L/SURV/ONL/PV/AV/ 2024-2025 / 2677 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is with reference to your email dated 23rd September 2024 (Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/AV/ 
2024-2025 / 2677) wherein clarification sought by the stock exchange with regards to a 
significant price movement on equity shares of Vinayak Polycon International Limited. 
  
In this Regard we would like to inform that it has been sharing with the Stock Exchange 
requisite information/announcements from time to time as required under Regulation 30 of 
the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 including 
disclosure of any events and information that may impact the operation and performance of 
the Company, promptly from time to time. 
 

We confirm that there is no pending information or announcement which could have a bearing 
on price movement of the Company which has been withheld. As such, the movement in the 
share price of the company is purely due to market conditions and absolutely market driven, 
the Company is in no way connected with any such movement in price. 
 
Also, we would like to reiterate that, in the event there is any development which requires 
disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we will make the same in accordance with the regulatory requirements.  
 
We hope that the above clarifies the matter and request you to take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking You, 
For Vinayak Polycon International Limited  
 
 
 
Shikha Natani 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No.: 45901 
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